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Roxanne Maher

From: So Rodriguez <ledyarddtcncnaomi@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2025 9:17 AM
To: Roxanne Maher
Subject: Vacancy on Board of Assessment Appeals - Mr. James Philopena

Good Morning Roxanne,  
   
The DTC Nominating Committee has voted on 6/20/25 regarding endorsement of Mr. James Philopena 
(D)  to serve on the Board of Assessment Appeals to fill an empty regular seat (D).   
   
Respectfully,  
   
Naomi Rodriguez, Chair  
Ledyard DTC Nominating Committee  


